Eve O'Sullivan

From: : Eve O'Sullivan

Sent: 25 November 2013 15:46

To: 'info@glanpower.com’

Subject: W0282-01 Derryclure Energy Centre, Request to Extend Proposed Decision Due
Date '

Attachments: W0282-01 Art 18(2) Notice.pdf

URGENT REPLY REQUIRED

Attention Mr Raphael McEvoy, Technical Director

Dear Mr McEvoy

My colleague Bea Claydon wrote to you to request that you consent, in accordance with Article 18(2) of the EPA
(Industrial Emissions Licensing) Regulations, to extend the period by which the Agency must issue a proposed
Odetermination by 24 March 2014 (copy of letter attached).

I would be gratefully obliged if you could give the Agency consent by return email.
Regards

Eve O’Sullivan

Programme Officer

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use



